
MARCH 19, 2024  PRESIDENTIAL PREFERENCE 
PRIMARY ELECTION 

PUBLIC NOTICE OF CANCELED MEETINGS 
OF THE ST. LUCIE COUNTY CANVASSING BOARD 

Gertrude Walker 
Supervisor of Elections 

St. Lucie County, Florida 

NOTICE is hereby given that the St. Lucie County Canvassing Board 
meeting for canvassing and duplication of Vote By Mail Ballots 
originally scheduled for Wednesday, March 6, 2024 at 8:00 a.m. has been 
canceled. The next scheduled meeting of the Canvassing Board shall be on 
Thursday, March 14, 2024 at 8:00 a..m.

The preceeding 7:00 am public inspection and signature verification  
originally scheduled for Wednesday, March 6, 2024 has been rescheduled 
for Thursday, March 14, 2024 at 7:00 a.m.   

NOTICE is hereby given that the St. Lucie County Canvassing Board 
prescanning meeting originally scheduled for Sunday, March 10, 2024 at 
10:00 a.m. has been canceled.  The next scheduled meeting of the 
Canvassing Board for prescanning will be on Monday, March 11, 2024 
at 10:00 a.m. 

All meetings occur at the Supervisor of Elections Office at 
4132 Okeechobee Road, Fort Pierce, FL 34947.  The meetings are open 
to the public. 

Persons with disabilities requiring reasonable accommodations 
to participate should call the Supervisor of Elections office at 772-462-1500 
as soon as possible. 

This notice is provided pursuant to F.S. 102.141(2)(b) and F.S. 286.0105 and has been 
posted on the Supervisor of Elections website. 




